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Since the last meeting of the FEMS, last October, there were no significant changes in 

the overall situation of the country. 

The next elections for the Parliament (and so, to the Government) scheduled for 

October, and for President of the Republic in early 2016, make already living an 

electoral pre-campaign, environment, with the various political forces to rehearse the 

most different promises... 

On health, continue to live the most divers stratagems to boycott the implementation of 

the collective labour agreement negotiated with the government in October 2012, and 

we are already negotiating a revision of this agreement. 

However, the Government has already announced a significant change to the rules of 

the medical training of future specialists, which will result (among others) that not all 

young doctors will have a specialty (these rules were not subject to negotiation with the 

unions, but only of "hearing"). 

The two Unions (FNAM and SIM) remain united in the defence of physicians, against 

the Administration's arbitrary and the defense of the agreed 
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